
LEGAL NOTICE 
 
The Cow Creek Groundwater Conservation District (District), will receive public comment on 
the proposed amendments to the Rules of the District at a public hearing at the District office, 
located at 9 Toepperwein Road, Boerne, Texas, 78006 at 6 p.m. on July 22nd, 2024.  The 
proposed amendments to the District’s Rules primarily affect, but are not limited to, Rules: 1.4: 
Action on Rules; Rule 2: Definitions; Rule 7.3: Variances; and Rule 11.2: Applicability of 
Drought Rules.  The District Board, at the conclusion of the public hearing, will discuss 
comments received and consider possible adoption of the proposed rules. Written and oral public 
comments on the proposed rules must be submitted to the District on or prior to the hearing 
date.  A complete copy of the current Rules of the District and proposed rule amendments are 
available at www.ccgcd.org and the District office, 9 Toepperwein Road, Boerne, TX 
78006; (830) 816-2504. 
 
 
 
 

http://www.ccgcd.org/

